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26th February 2025 

Dear Families,  

We have very exciting news! On 25th March 2025, Courtenay and Templar class are going 
to the first ever Newton Abbot Music Festival, which is being held at Coombeshead 
Academy. It is a fantastic opportunity to enjoy a shared music experience with lots of other 
local schools. In preparation, we have started learning three songs that each school will 
perform together. 

The event is happening within the school day and children will be back to school in time for 
a late lunch. Please can children come to school with a coat, named water bottle and a 
snack for the morning if they usually have one. It would be very helpful if they could bring 
only a small bag to carry their belongings in: with over 200 pupils attending, there will not 
be room in the theatre for a lot of belongings. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs K Mott 

All Saints Marsh Academy - Year 4/5/6 teacher 

English Lead 

 

 


